Sent: 31 May 2017 07/:

To: Planning
Cc: Stavrou, Steve
Subject: Application 2017/1753/P - 119 canfield gardens

| have a couple of objections / concerns with regards to this application.

Firstly, the proposal for the property was for a brick finish in keeping with other properties in the
area and this is not how the property has been finished or seems to be proposed now, under the
variation, to be finished. Until recently the adjoining wall was exposed breeze blocks. If the
revised proposal is to render this wall instead of the bricks then | would expect this to be at least
the same quality of render as, for example, the courtyard of 119 on that same side of the building.
Also, | am concerned that there seems to be no mention of the quality and upkeep of the green
roof. The green roof was a fundamental part of the original proposal and | would expect there to
be an obligation and commitment for this to be in line with the original proposal with a definite
commitment to maintain the roof. Without this commitment | object to the application.

Regards
EM Goodchild.

Sent from my iPhone



